
Charlestown Community Primary
School and Nursery

Thursday 2nd November 2023

Dear Parent / Carer(s),

Together, we can change lives!

On Friday 17th November, we will be celebrating and raising money for the annual fundraiser Children in
Need.

On this date, we would like to invite the children to come into school wearing something spotty for a donation
of £1.

We would also like to invite parents and carers to join us for a gaming session on this day, as this year’s
Children in Need theme is ‘gaming’. The gaming session will begin at 1.30pm. The school day will finish at the
usual time, 2.15pm (Friday).

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Boocker

Deputy Head

_______________________________________________________________________________

Please sign and return this slip to your child’s class teacher if you can attend the gaming
event on Friday 17th November.

Child’s name:________________________

Team: _____

Number of visitors: ____

Pilkington Road, Blackley Manchester M9 7BX
Head teacher: Mrs A Collis Deputy Head teachers: Mrs S Peters & Miss C Boocker

Tel: 0161 740 3529 Email: office@charlestown.manchester.sch.uk
Website: www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk

http://www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk

